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From: Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 5:13 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Commission meeting Nov. 7th.

Lena Bonner, Can you add to the Commission Agenda: Motion to have the Administrator provide a budget that is
reduced by 1.5 percent from the current proposal. This reduction should not impact the cost-of-living adjustment or
reduction in benefits to employees.

Thank you, Wayne Guilfoyle
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